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Comments: I support this Withdrawal.

This area of the Black Hills is a sacred land to the local indigenous community and it is important that it is

protected.  The headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed are incredibly important as a source of clean water to

local populations and holds high value for those that recreate in wilderness spaces.

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.


